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The Computer Science Symposium on Emerging 
Technologies (CSSET) aims at bringing the 
professors, researchers, and students together in 
the fields of computer science and information 
systems to disseminate original research results, 
and share new ideas and emerging technologies 
through practical development experience 
concentrating on both theory and practices. This 
event is also held to allow industry and 
government recruiters to reach out to computer 
science students at Marshall University for their 
hiring needs during busy seasons and to secure 
future talent with internships.

PRESENTATION & POSTER SESSION: 
9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
SYMPOSIUM WEBSITE
https://csset.github.io/csset2024/

SYMPOSIUM CONTACT INFORMATION 
Chair: Dr. Chowdhury , Email: chowdhuryt@marshall.edu 
Secretary: Nam Tran, Email: csset.marshallu@gmail.com

SPONSOR:




